
CHARTER TOWNSHIP OF NORTHVILLE 
ZONING BOARD OF APPEALS - PUBLIC HEARING

July 17, 2019 - 7:00 P.M.

The Zoning Board of Appeals (ZBA) has scheduled a public hearing for Wednesday, July 17, 2019
at the Northville Township Municipal Office Building, located at 44405 Six Mile Road, Northville,
MI.   The ZBA will consider a variance request to Chapter 170, Zoning Ordinance, Article 35.2 A,
Site Condominiums, to allow two lot widths within the proposed Maybury Meadow development
(ID# 77 023 99 0018 702) to be less than 125' wide as required by ordinance.

Written comments regarding these requests will be received by the ZBA at 44405 Six Mile Road,
Northville, MI  48168. The meeting will begin at 7:00 P.M.

Paul Slatin, Chair
Zoning Board of Appeals
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